
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

April 12, 2022 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday April 12, 2022, in Council Chambers, 
1606 – 14 Street. 
 
• BDO Canada LLP presented the 2021 Audited Financial Statements, and reported that it was a clean audit. 

 
• The Didsbury Car Club was pleased to inform Council that they are holding their Fuel-A-Palooza event on 

May 6 to 7, 2022.  Council approved the Temporary Road Closures, and made a motion approving the 
temporary road closures for this event over the Mother’s Day weekend until 2025. 

 

• Council endorsed the Town of Didsbury to participate in the provincial Communities in Bloom (CIB) 
program. The Town will be participating in the Friends: Evaluated category in 2022, a non-competitive 
stream as a great way to ease back into the CIB program without the pressure of competition in the 
inaugural year. Projects that are planned for our 2022 evaluation include: 
o  Landscaping improvements at the Welcome to Didsbury sign at the east entrance to town 
o The Didsbees Sanctuary project, funded by the TD Friends of the Environment grant, that will see bee hives 

installed safety into our community this June 
o Location of community garden beds within the community 
o Enhanced flower beds, baskets and barrels within the community 
 

• Council approved the 21st Street Revitalization Project and awarded the tender to Ruby Rocky Asphalt Ltd.  21st Street 
is a high traffic commercial district access route in poor condition with aged deep utilities and an undersized water 
main. 
 


